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Rev. Monte Peters 454-3525 or 459-5673 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 454-6507 

Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoo- 
2:00 - 5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drim 
some coffee, have some cookies and talk about what's 
important. Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges 
House. All welcome.

Pre-Marriage Counseling Workshop: Contemplating 
marriage? Need assistance dealing with some 
uncertainties? UNB Campus Ministry is presenting a one- 
day "workshop" on marriage preparation. Saturday March

Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship: Meeting every Tuesday 
evening 7:30 PM, Tartan Lounge in Alumni Memorial 
Building.

Forum on Faith: Celebrating our Festivals "Fall Festivals: All 
Hallows to All Soul's". Presented by Serena Knockwood 
and Tom Parkhill on February 5. "Festivals of Christmas 
and Epiphany". Presented by John Valk on March 5. St. 
Paul’s United Church, Sunday evenings 7:30 pm. All are 
welcome.

Worship Services
Ecumenical Service: The next service will be scheduled 

Sunday evening March 12 6:30 pm, led by Robert 
MacNaught. Old Arts Chapel. All Welcome.

Catholic Masses. Saturday 5:00 pm. Old Arts Chapel. 
Sunday Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm (St. Thomas 
Chapel)

Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 am, Tues and Wed 
12:30 pm. Old Arts Chapel.

UPCOMIN V
A

The ABEC welcomes the sights and sounds of spring with a free Noon Hour Concert featuring the Saint John 
String Quartet, Tuesday. February 28. at 12:15 pm. Bring your lunch - refreshments are provided. The ABEC is located 
at 20 Hazen Avenue, across from the YM-YWCA. * • ■5

Gallery Connexion - March listing:
March 5-25 "Brooklyn Illuminations" by Nomi Kaplin from' Vancouver (now New York) an exhibition of 
photographic collages that contrast Graffiti from New Yprk with established high art' paintings from the Renaissance 
or Medieval Period. •
March 17 - Free public lecture by Nomi Kaplan on her work Friday, evening at 7:30 pm at Gallery Connexion.
March 18-19 Workshop on Handcoloring Photographs and Coilaging with artist Nomi Kaplan at the 
Gallery Connexion (co-hosted by the NB Craft School).
March 31 - Friday evening at 7:30 Dale Esteÿ will present a Reading at Gallery Connexion. Dale is a published 
writer and is the president of the Writers Federation of New Brunswick.

Gallery location: Queen and York Street in back of the Justice Building. Winters hours: 12-4 pm Monday to Friday, 
and 2-4 pm Sunday. For more information call 454-1433. . .

Representatives from the YM-YWCA of Belize will be in Fredericton the week of February 26 to March 4 in order 
to sign a partnership agreement with the Fredericton YM-YWCA. 1989 is the 100th anniversary of the Canadian 
YMCA's involvement in International Development. The Partnership Protocol will be officially signed at the Y's 
annual general meeting on February 27. Thom Jordon, the town crier, will proclaim the protocol before it is signed. 
Rich Bailey, executive director of YMCA Canada, and Jan Lockhart, incoming chairperson of the International 
Committee, will witness the signing. .

The Fredericton YM-YWCA recently held a registration for Youth .Indoor Soccer. There are still spaces 
available in the following leagues: Grades 1-2; Grades 3-4; Grades 5-4; Grades 7-9. If you are interested, register at the 
"Y". For more info call 458-1186.

The Fredericton YM-YWCA has volunteer and paid positions available in it's baby-sitting program. If you 
enjoy working with children, this position is just right for you. Come into the "Y" and fill but an application, or 
phone 458-1186.

The University of New Brunswick's Resident Musicians will continue their "Music at Noon" series on Friday. 
24 February at 12:30 sharp in the auditorium, UNB Memorial Hall. This week will feature cellist Paul Pulford in a 
presentation of cello peices by Faure, Schumann, Popper, Handel, etc. At the piano, Arlene Nimmons Pach. All are 
welcome and admission is free.

New Brunswick Advisory Council on the Status of Women, following its province-wide, poetry contest last fall, 
launched this week its March 8 Card. The contest had been organized to select and publish six poems in the March 8 
Cards. One hundred and fifty-four poems were received, surpassing the Council's expectations. The authors whose 
poems were selected for publication are Francine Guignard of Fredericton (2 poems), Françoise Desjardins-Couturier of 
Saint-André, Carol Hill of Oromocto, Elizabeth Jarvis of Hampton and Phyllis Rowan of Moncton. The design of the 
card is by Jocelyne Doircn of Dieppe.

Free Introductory Talk on ECKANKAR, the Ancient Science of Soul Travel, on Sunday. February 26 at 7 00 
pm at the City Motel (Sequoia), Regent Street in Fredericton. During the talk you will leant now to know yourself as 
Soul and about the mysteries of life. The talk will focus as well on the meaning of dreams, about out-of-body 
experiences and Soul Travel. A question and answer period will follow the talk.

The Parent's Association of the 333 Lord Beaverbrook Air Cadet Squadron will be holding their 5th Annual Irish 
Auction at the Lord Beaverbrook Hotel on Sunday. March 19th from 2-4 pm. Admission is $3 for adults, children 12 
and under are free. There will be an Auctioneer and entertainment will be provided by the 333 Air Cadet Band. For 
further info, please call 363-3928 or 474-0846 (evenings only).

Theatre New Brunswick's fourth show of the 1988-89 season is The Kite, opening Friday. March 3 at the 
Playhouse in Fredericton. Written by W.O. Mitchell, Canada's best-loved storyteller, The Kite weaves a touching, 
laughter-filled tale about the day Daddy Sherry turns 117. Directed by Sharon Pollock and designed by John Dinning 
(who created the dazzling Scapino!). Tickets go on sale Tuesday, February 21. For additional info call the TNB box- 
office at 458-8344.

The exhibition of 25 paintings from the Canadian Society of Painters in Water Colour is on display at the 
UNB Art Centre in Memorial Hall. This is the 63rd annual-juried exhibition, open to artists across Canada. Peter 
Davidson and Sidi Schaeffer of Saint John are the only New Bmnswiçkers in this show, which will be at the Art Centre 
until Friday, March 3rd. (The UNB Art Centre is open from 10 am - 5 pm Monday to Friday and from 2-4 pm on 
Sundays.)
St. Thomas University will host the twenty-second annual conference of the Canadian Association for Irish Studies, 
March 1-5, 1989. Titled "Irish Culture: Urban and Rural Contexts", the conference is designed to explore 
various facets of the Irish experience both in Ireland and in Canada. Open to the public, it will gather together Irish 
enthusiasts, poets, novelists, journalists, historians, and Irish studies scholars from Ireland, Scotland, the United 
Sûtes, and Canada. For program, registration and ticket info call Dr. Stuart Donovan, St. Thomas University 452- 
7700.

UNB Law Week Events: The Law Student's Society at the University of New Bmnswick in Fredericton will present 
a number of special events during Law Week '89, March 5 to 9. The theme this year is Access to the Law and it is 
intended to provide the public with an opportunity to-leant about a variety of legal issues that affect our society.
The following events are open to the public and are free of charge:
Tuesday. March 7. 7:30 pm. Ludlow Hall. Harrison Shield Moot Court, Appeal of a manslaughter conviction. 
Wednesday, March 8. 8 pm. Ludlow Hall. Forum on Civil Legal Aid. Keynote speaker: James Lockyer, NB Minister 
of Justice. •
Thursday. March 9. 11:30 am. Ludlow Hall. Child Pornography. Speaker: Constable Paula Grant, Fredericton City 
Police. ALSO at 8:00 pm. Ludlow Hall, Forum on Abortion, Speakers from: NB Choice and NB Right to Life 
Association.

Theatre New Brunswick's Young Company’s 1989 tour opens February 27 with a preview performance for an 
invited audience of teachers, school officials, home and school mem lx is, media and interested parents at the Saint 
John High School auditorium.

This year the Young Company will be taking two shows to various schools around the province. The presentation 
for the elementary level is Odyssey, adapted by Maurice Breslow with musical score by Norm Nurmi, enhanced and 
supplemented by Fredericton resident Geordi Haley. Junior and senior schools will have the opportunity to see a 
production of the play Skin written and originally directed by Dennis Foon. Both TNB productions are directed by 
Sten Eirik.

For more info on booking a Young Company performance or on the shows contact Theatre New Brunswick at 
458-8345 or call toll free 1-800-442-9779.

Student
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fRotary Club of Fredericton Memorial Scholarships

Field of Study: Unrestricted.
Conditions: Awarded to individuals who meet one or more of the 
following criteria - (a) individuals who are physically disabled and wish 
to further their education; or (b) persons who have worked or are 
working with the physically disabled and who wish to upgrade their 
professional skills through education; or (c) individuals who are 
planning to work with physically disabled persons as a future career.
In selecting candidates, preference will be given to applicants from the 
Fredericton area.
Number and value of awards: Variable.
Application Deadline: May 1,1989.
Awards Announced: June 1,1989 or soon thereafter.
To obtain an application form, contact UNB Undergraduate Awards 
Office or write to: Memorial Scholarship Committee, Rotary Club of 
Fredericton, PO Box 301, Fredericton, NB E3B 4Y9.

Summer Internship at the United Nations
Internship Award: $1,000.00 Canadian
Open to: 3rd year honors students with an interest in the United 
Nations.
Enrol at: The University of New Rochelle, New York for a 6 week 
internship at the United Nations.
During: Summer 1989
Application forms and further info available from the International 
Student Advisor's Office, Room 18, Alumni Memorial Building. 
Application Deadline: Friday, March 31,1989.

Applications for University of New Brunswick Student Loans 
(not Canada Student Loans) will be available at the Awards Office, 
Room 112, Alumni Memorial Building, Monday, Feb. 27, 1989 
- Wednesday, March 8, 1989. University loans are small interest 
loans. A short interview is required with the Financial Advisor. This is 
the final loan meeting of the year. Due to the funding limitations, only 
urgent requests will be considered. Please Note: Students are not 
considered for University loans until they have successfully completed 
one term at UNB.
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